
 

 
 

SNELL & WILMER PARTNER RECEIVES COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARD  
 

PHOENIX (August 16, 2022) – Snell & Wilmer is pleased to announce the 
Probate and Trust Section of the State Bar of Arizona has awarded John C. 
Vryhof  the 2021-2022 Eleanor ter Horst Distinguished service award. 
 
The Eleanor ter Horst Distinguished Service Award recognizes an attorney who 
has demonstrated superior knowledge of the law of probate and trusts and the 
willingness to share their knowledge with the bar, the bench and the public. 
 
Vryhof's practice is concentrated in estate planning, trust and estate litigation, 
charitable planning, foundation and nonprofit organizations, business 
succession planning, and international estate planning. He is a Fellow and a 
past State Chair of the American College of Trust & Estate Counsel (ACTEC). 
He is also recognized as a Certified Specialist in Tax Law and a Certified Specialist in Estate and Trust Law 
by the State Bar of Arizona. 
 
About Snell & Wilmer 
Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 450 attorneys practicing 
in 16 locations throughout the United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona; Los 
Angeles, Orange County and San Diego, California; Denver, Colorado; Washington, D.C.; Boise, Idaho; 
Las Vegas and Reno, Nevada; Albuquerque, New Mexico; Portland, Oregon; Dallas, Texas; Salt Lake City, 
Utah; Seattle, Washington; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large, publicly 
traded corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information, visit 
swlaw.com. 
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